
MEDIA CORNER COMMITTEE 

REPORT ON FACULTY TRAINING PROGRAM 

Media Corner Committee has organized a Faculty Training Program on July 10, 2023, for faculty of 

all the departments. Ms. A. Bhavani, Head, Department of Computer Science, gave a session on how 

to send the short reports as well as photos (no geotags) of departmental activities to the Little Flower 

Quality Assurance Cell (LFQAC) and how to upload the same to the college website.  

Mr. S. V. Vijay Reddy, Placement Coordinator, Department of Computer Science, informed the 

faculty about updating and uploading procedures for attendance, marks, faculty profiles, and annual 

reports of departments on the website @lfdc.edu.in. 

    

 Ms. Bhavani, Head, Dept of Computer Science, explaining the faculty about how to send the 

reports to magazine and informing updating on the website. 

 

 

 


